
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
 
11th June - Year 4 Weston Park 
13th June - Reception Wonderland Visit 
17th June - Year 5 Black Country Museum 
18th June - Parent Consultation 
20th June - Year 1 Attingham Park  
21st June - Reception Parent Assembly 
24th June - Year 6 Parent Workshop 
26th June - Year 3 Parent Workshop 
27th June - Year 2 Parent Workshop 
28th June - PD Day 
1st July - Year 2 New Brighton Beach 
 

June 7, 2024 

In this issue: 
 Dates for your diary 

 Student of the Week 
 Attendance of the week 
 Welcome back 

 Arthog Residential 
 Year 6 Debate Club 
 Reception walk to Golden Rolls 
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The children will be awarded their            
certificate on Monday 10th June 

Miss Robinson - Elsie 
Mrs McGee - Arija 

Mr Davies - Harmony 
Mrs Longmore - Tommy 

Miss Jenkins - Sophia 
Mr Harris - Sophia 

Miss Roberts - Poppy 
Mr White - Rhyley 

Miss Gears– Benjamin 
Miss Davies - Alisha 
Mrs Weston - Tristan 

Miss Hill– Zion 
Miss Read - Daniel, Theo, Taylor, Lilly,        

Naomi, Serena, Imogen 
Miss Saville - Harry 

Miss Wootton –Scarlett  
 

KEY STAGE 1 
Miss Robinson’s Class 99% 

KEY STAGE 2 
Miss Davies Class 99% 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 had an adventurous residential trip to Arthog 
this week. They enjoyed surfing, gorge walking,    

scrambling, night walks and created some fantastic 
beach art. The children behaved  amazingly and were 

very brave giving all the activities a go!  

As these pictures were taken on the Arthog waterproof 
camera, we do not have any saved copies. Please see 

Year 4 class dojo for pictures that were uploaded from 
the residential. 

 

 

We hope you all enjoyed your half term break.  It 

was lovely to welcome the children back into 

school on Monday,  they have settled in nicely 

ready for the last half term. 

We would just like to say thank you very much 

for all of your donations of chocolate and bottles, 

these will make for a very successful tombola at 

the school Summer Fayre on the 10th of July! 

  More information on the Summer Fayre will   

follow shortly. 
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Today, we went to St Georges primary school and had a debate competition 
with another local school. Each school was amazing and so was my team. We 

were debating if public transport should be free – what do you think? We        
argued that yes, it should be and the other team debated against the idea. They 
had a lot of amazing points, and so did we. We watched several other debates 
too and got to contribute our opinions and ideas. The best thing was that we 

had a lot of fun and met new people. 

Naomi A, Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception walked to Golden Rolls in Dawley this morning to buy a Gingerbread 
Man as a treat for all our amazing writing about the story. We did not go as fast 
as the Gingerbread Man and made our teachers really proud about the way we 

walked and represented Captain Webb. 

 


